
 

 

 

 

Update: DDPPs and Chief Prosecutors - SCA judgment 
 
Members have been informed that the Supreme Court of Appeal (SCA) ruled against the PSA to have all 
Deputy Direcotrs of Public Prosecution (DDPPs) and Chief Prosecutors (CP) translated to LP 10 on the 
OSD scales. 
 
The PSA discussed the judgment with its legal representatives and a decision was made that a new 
application must be made to the Constitutional Court (CC). The application to the Constitutional Court is 
not a review exercise but rather a new action. Members should take note that all parties were served with 
the application. The PSA can also confirm that the new application was submitted to the Constitutiuonal 
Court. The Court will evaluate the application and will rule if the matter will be heard. The PSA is 
confident that a strong case was made out why the Constitutional Court can be approached for direct 
access and why the matter is of public interest and should be adjudicated by the Constitutional Court and 
not a lower court.  
 
Members will be informed of developments.   
 
The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 
and speedy recovery. 
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